

November 12, 2019

Mr. Edward F. Lavallee City Manager City of Venice 401 W. Venice Ave. Venice, FL 34285

Re: Recreating Portion of Walter Farley's Studio at Venice Library

Dear Mr. Lavallee:

I am in receipt of your letter dated November 6, 2019 about recreating a portion of Walter Farley's studio at the Venice Library and appreciate the opportunity for us to participate in this discussion. I have passed the information you provided on to staff, and they will be in touch.

Again, thank you for including us in this matter.

Sincerely

Jonathan R. Lewis, ICMA - CM

County Administrator

e: Brad Johnson, Assistant County Administrator Renee DiPilato, Director of Libraries and Historical Resources